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The College Board of Trustees' Meeting and Annual Board Dinner 2008
5/12/2008
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Group photo posed at the 64th Board of Trustees' Meeting.
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Mr Shum Choi-sang,
Chairman of the College
Boa rd  o f  Trus tees ,
addressing the assembly
at the Annual Board
Dinner.
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Prof Shum Choi-sang, Chairman of the College Board of Trustees (centre),
Dr Thomas H C Cheung, Vice-chairman of the College Board of Trustees and Chairman
of the College Endowment Fund (third from left) and Prof Fung Kwok-pui, College
Head (third from right) posed a group photo with four recipients of Long Service Awards:
Prof Wong Yum-shing from Department of Biology (far right), Prof Ng Wai-yin from
Department of Information Engineering (second from right), Prof Wong Chi-sum from
Department of Management (far left) and Miss Iris P S Ng (second from left) from the
College Dean of Students' Office.
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Prof Shum Choi-sang, Chairman of the College Board of Trustees (centre), Dr Thomas H C
Cheung, Vice-chairman of the College Board of Trustees and Chairman of the College
Endowment Fund (second from left) and Prof Fung Kwok-pui, College Head (second from
right) posed a group photo with VC's Exemplary Teaching Awards 2007 recipients, Dr Chan
Tak-yau from Physical Education Unit (far right) and Prof Lutz-Christian Wolff from Faculty
of Law (far left).
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Opening Ceremony of International Conference on Childhood Obesity
(ICCO) 2008: Evidence and Practice from Exercise Science
13-16/11/2008
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from left: Prof John C K Lee, Dean of Education; Prof Youlian Hong, Chairman of
organizing committee of ICCO 2008 and Chairman, Department of Sports Science
and Physical Education; Prof Leung Yuen-sang, Head of Chung Chi College; Prof

Jack C Y Cheng, Pro-Vice-Chancellor; Prof Henry N C Wong, Head of New Asia College; Prof Stephen H S Wong, Dean of Students,
United College; Ms Bonnie Kan, College Secretary, Shaw College and Dr Patrick Yung, Deputy Director, Hong Kong Jockey Club
Sports Medicine and Health Sciences Centre.
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Training Programme for Mainland Academic Links Officers
17/11/2008
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30 executives from various Mainland universities participated in the CUHK's
Training Programme for Mainland Academic Links Officers and visited United
College. Mrs Christina Li, the College Secretary (sixth from left), posed a photo
with them.
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